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Template E-mail for Members
Use the below template e-mail language to spread the word about Our Moment of Truth™ with your organization’s list servs or personal connections via e-mail.

Dear [insert name],

It may surprise you to learn that the United States spends far more on health care, yet ranks much lower than other developed nations in many measures of health. That’s why the American College of Nurse-Midwives (ACNM) is continuing its awareness initiative called Our Moment of Truth™: A New Understanding of Midwifery Care, which [INSERT ORGANIZATION NAME] is proud to support.

Many women are unaware of the options available to them when it comes to their health care. This unique awareness initiative encourages women to take a close look at the care they currently receive and determine if it’s the care that’s ideal for them. For many, the best way to find the care they are looking for is to visit a midwife. With the help of our supporters, like you, we can direct women to resources and information that will allow them to take charge of their health care.

By participating in the Our Moment of Truth™ campaign, you can help women better understand how best to meet their health care needs and the services that should be available to meet them. Here are just a few simple ways you can become involved:


· Visit the Our Moment of Truth™ Web site at www.ourmomentoftruth.com, and click “Share Your Story” to share your moment of the truth: the moment when you realized it was time to reassess your health care options, or when you first realized midwifery was right for you.

· Encourage your friends and family to renew their commitment to health by taking the Your Health Promise pledge. Visit www.ourmomentoftruth.com and click “Take the Pledge.” 

· Forward this message to your colleagues and peers, so they can help other women be more aware of the high-quality women’s health care options available to them.

Let’s work together to help US women understand their options and make informed decisions based on what’s best for their individual needs. Learn more at the Our Moment of Truth™ Web site or contact Clare Lynam, ACNM director of communications at clynam@acnm.org. Thank you for your continued support in raising the standard of care for women’s health and communicating about the value of midwives.

Sincerely,

[YOUR NAME]
Our Moment of TruthTM: A New Understanding of Midwifery Care is an awareness initiative spearheaded by the​ American College of Nurse-Midwives

www.ourmomentoftruth.com
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